
,'

g5& DOCKETNUICER

f n,g BYPRODUCTS MO ~ F(o f/- A4L A - 7
'

8 UNITED STATES'

8 g*
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

| !! i wassincrou.oc rosss.oooi DOCKETED
g USHRC

***** June 8, 1999
SECRETARY W JUN -9 P1 :13

t
. . . -.

MEMORANDUM TO: G. Paul Bollwerk, Ill, Acting rh,
Chief Administrative Judge ADJ. 'F
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR HEARING SUBMITTED
BY KEN SLEIGHT

Attached is a hearing request dated June 1,1999, and submitted by Ken Sleight.
Mr. Sleight submitted his request in response to a " Notice of Consideration of a License
Amendment for Intemational Uranium (USA) Corporation's White Mesa Uranium Mill and
an Opportunity for a Hearing". International Uranium (USA) Corporation (Docket No. 40-'

8681) has applied for an amendment to its license to receive and process uranium bearing
material removed from Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP) sites
located in the St. Louis, Missouri area. The notice on the license amendment request was
published in the Federal Reaister at 64 Fed. Reg. 23876 (May 4,1999) (copy attached).

The request for hearing is being referred to you for appropriate action in accordance with
10 C.F.R. Sec. 2.1261.

Attachments: As stated -
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International Uanium (USA)
David C. Lashway, Esquire
Denise Chancellor, Esquire,
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